The Byte

Vol. 3 Issue 14 December 12, 2017



Hi undergrads,

I hope the end of your semester is going well. There will be shuttle service to Logan Airport for winter break. More information can be found at the Parking and Transportation website here.

Our last Council meeting of the semester is Wednesday in W20-400, and our last Cabinet + Operations meeting will be on Thursday in Maseeh. Hope to see you there!

Good luck with the last three days of classes!

- Kat

EVENTS

Affordable Commencement Housing

Contact: case-exec@mit.edu

Link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSen6Np_-oCSWDjoKM0q5T2Uv8eaQEk3cJhgcgczS1GsAlht5w/viewform

CASE is trying to match undergraduates who need affordable places for family members to stay during graduation with faculty members that would be willing to host them for the duration of commencement. Last year, we successfully matched 20+ families with hosts for commencement. If you believe this initiative fits your current situation and would help you and your family, please fill out the survey so that we could gauge student interest and potentially match you with an MIT faculty or staff member that is open to hosting your family during commencement.

Bordeline Showcase

When: December 14, 2017 7pm-10pm

Where: Tunnels between Building 66 and E17

Contact: borderline-team@mit.edu

Link: https://www.facebook.com/events/2075857262685374/

Come down to the Tunnels to experience the magic and murals Borderline has created this semester. Everyone on our team has poured their hearts into adding entirely new artwork and augmented reality animations in the tunnels and around new locations on campus! Stop by to mingle with the artists, animators, and organizers, eat snacks, and interact with art! Sponsored by Glidden, Artist & Craftsman, and Artivive

Waffle Night!!!

When: Friday 12/15, 9-11 pm

Where: Coffeehouse Contact: SaveTFP

Come get some waffles to celebrate the end of the semester! We have ALL the toppings

(but actually tho)

WANT TO SEE YOUR EVENT IN THE BYTE?

Submit an event <u>here!</u> Events must be submitted by noon Sunday for inclusion in that week's issue.

ANY QUESTIONS?

Email ua-secretary@mit.edu with any questions, comments, or suggestions for improvement for future editions of The Byte.



